
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

HOLIDAY 
JULY 4TH -  CHECK RUN  

 

JUNE 23, 2017 
 
 

The check run scheduled for the 4th of July, Tuesday, will be run on 
Monday, July 3, 2017. Providers need to plan accordingly.  Payments 
should happen as any normal week. 
 
Clinical services will be available for consumer crisis calls and urgent 
provider precertification via the Beacon toll-free number, 1-800-888-1965. 
 
ProviderConnect is available for on-line authorization requests. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


